
Saratoga	Vision	Chinese	School	Weekly	Announcement	1-26-2018	-	Week	17	
	

1.	最近天氣比較冷,		請大家注意添加衣服,		如果需要請假,	請務必盡快通知老
師,	謝謝大家的配合。	
	

 2. 福利社這星期五將賣「肉燥飯」。謝謝福利社 Angela 用心幫孩子準備。 
		

1.  The weather is getting cold recently. Please keep warm and be 
healthy. If you will be absent please inform the teacher. Thank you for 
your cooperation! 
	

2.  The online tutor will start on 3/12. Please read the attached file if you are 
interested. The sign-up deadline is 2/16. Please see the attached flyer for 
more information. 
	

3.  The snack shack will sell rice with braised minced pork on Friday.  
Special thanks to Angela for preparing the food for us. 

	


